Palatine High School invites you to the

26829

Incoming Freshman

Curriculum Night

Wednesday, December 11, 2024
From 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.
Palatine High School

1111 Rohlwing Road
Palatine, IL

Counselors and department representatives will be available during
our curriculum fair as part of the evening’s events.




